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 Since I know you all like to participate in contests, I encourage you to watch the 

Announcements page on the Website starting January 1.    Each week I will be 

putting something here for you to check out.   It may be a puzzle; it may be a 

question that just needs a simple one-word answer; or it might be a Bylaws 

question – the possibilities are endless!     Every time you send me a response to 

the weekly contest, I will put your name into a drawing for a prize to be awarded 

during the Department Convention in June.   So if you enter every week, you will 

have 23 chances to win the prize.   If you only enter once, you will have one entry.  

I hope you have fun with this! 

Karol Goodin 

 

 


